
PYTHON PROGRAMMING

The webinar on Python Programming was organized by the Department of Computer
Science and Applications, on 5th October, 2017 in M.C.A. Lab. at 3.30 pm. The guest
lecture aimed to introduce python programming to the students and staff members.   II
year M.C.A. and Final Year M.C.A. students and faculty members attended the guest
lecture.

The online workshop on Basic Programming using Python was organized by the
Department of Computer Science and Applications. The workshop aimed to introduce
the Python Programming to the faculty members and students.  The workshop was
attended by 86 participants.  The workshop was conducted by the FOSSEE team of IIT
Bombay.  This workshop is a live assisted remote, interactive workshop. The
participants gained hands-on-experience in Python through a series of practice sessions
and quizzes.




